
Mr Sham Geraghty. 
Road st one Liini t ed . 
Fol - tun~own 
Tallaght, 
Dublin 24 

1 5”’ August 20 16 

bCaH. 1198 33 56 49 
Dear Mr Geraghty, 

1 am to advise that the Agency has decided not to amend your existing licewe, Reg  No. 
WO277-01, Shauld you wish IQ proceed with the proposed changes, plmse apply for a 
review of your licewe by completirlg the apprnpiate apphwtian forin on the A p c y ’ s  
website. www.wa.ie. 

If you have m y  further queries please contact Mr Brian Meaney at Telephone No. 053 9f 
$,?600. 

Yours si ncixel y 

End 


